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journal articles.
 f) Dr. O'Leary-Davidson reported that she knew that the English department's classes led to a high 

demand for library resources but that the funding formula failed to reflect that demand.
 g) Mr. Johnson suggested that perhaps a formula based on sections rather than credit hours might be 

easier to calculate.
 h) Dr. Sidore summarized the discussion to this point by suggesting that the feedback from the 

committee favored tweaking the formula, rather than starting from scratch with a new approach.
 i) Ms. Borck was concerned that some campuses might be shortchanged under the existing formula, 

which allocates funding based on departments/schools rather than campuses.
 j) Dr. Langan suggested that we might treat the departmental/school allocations as being subject to 

change over the year, allowing for some money to shift between departments/schools as needed, 
rather than being fixed.

 k) Dr. Sidore noted that the committee lacks any representation from Dublin.
 l)


